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Tel. 413-422-2800 Fax. 413-422-2808 
health@erving-ma.gov 

COVID-19 ADVISORY 

At this time the Town of Erving is requesting the following: 

1. Voluntary suspension of meetings and social activities.
recommendations of the Commonwealth.
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Please follow the 

2. Any large group activity, please advise the Erving Board of Health and the Emergency
Management Director (EMD). You are strongly encouraged to have a sign-in sheet for
attendees with contact information to be submitted to the Health Department. This
information 'will remain confidential. (See attachment)

We appreciate your cooperation during this challenging time. 


